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I am writing to inform you about my opinion on the Martin Goetschl Family
Dairy Barn.

I think that Danielle Hecker’s request to restore and preserve the history
of the family barn is very honorable and respectful to the family as well
the Lake Elmo Community. She will be preserving the barn into something
memorable and beautiful for the community and future members of the Lake
Elmo Neighborhood.

I grew up in Lake Elmo my entire life and I plan on buying a home in the
Lake Elmo area in the near future. And now that I heard about this idea of
a wedding hall, I would want nothing more than to be married in a city that
I have the best memories in and build a family around that community and
history.

I think this is exactly what Lake Elmo needs- more restored history vs.
random housing developments.

I would hate to see this part of history go to waste with further disrepair
or fall into development.

In support,

Tony Yorga
1969 Mendel ave n
Lake Elmo, MN, 55042
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